
 
 
February 11, 2020 
 
Kansas Legislators  
Education Committee  
Chairman Huebert  
 
In support of HB 2601  
 
I would like to show my support in the amendment of the current statute, of HB 2601.  
Raising healthy children is my main priority. Having the right to choose to vaccinate or not 
vaccinate is very important to me. I have one child who has been vaccine injured and swept 
under the rug because it is NORMAL. It is normal to have chronic ear infections, sore throats, 
strep throat and sore legs. However, it is not normal. Education, childcare or employment 
should not be held ransom for the amount of our health or our children’s health. Please do not 
use the utilitarian thinking of “for the greater good”, that thought means that many people do 
not matter. Please support ALL of Kansans by protecting our health freedoms.  
 
Thank you for your time,  
Megan Glover  
Wichita, KS 


